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Art, Dads and Knitting!  
There is a lot happening at the Diving 

Museum this coming weekend 18th & 19th 

June! Something, we hope, to interest 

everyone in the family. Open 11-4pm Sat 

18th and Sun 19th June. 

UNDERWATER art 
Come and see the diver’s underwater 

world through the eyes of local artists. 
There will be films, textiles, sculptures 

and photos as well as drawings and paintings. Some are for sale so you can buy unique 

pieces of work. 

WWKIP Day Sat 18th  

The Diving Museum’s Red Hat Knitters will be taking part in 

World Wide Knit In Public Day on Saturday morning outside 

the museum where they can usually be seen knitting away 

most Saturdays. Come and join them!  

Father’s Day 

Treat your Dad to a visit to the Diving Museum on Sunday 

19th!  Dads come free if accompanied by their children. 

(He might even buy you an ice cream afterwards to thank 

you!) 

 

Website:  www.thehds.com/museum/    www.facebook.com/thedivingmuseum  

   www.twitter.com/diving_museum   
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Email: museumdevelopment@thehds.com     

The Diving Museum is an outreach project of the Historical Diving Society HDS and run entirely by volunteers. 
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